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Welcome to the NHSGGC Staff Bank February Newsletter.  

We hope you will find the content useful, please get in touch with any questions,      
feedback or suggestions. 

Keeping You Informed 
At NHSGGC Nursing & Midwifery Staff Bank we are continuing to look at different ways to keep you 
informed about what might be important to you regarding working at NHS Greater Glasgow and 
Clyde. The Staff bank is now live on NHSGGC web site and you can access information via 
NHS GGC website or HR Connect: Nursing and Midwifery Staff Bank - NHSGGC 
 

This can be accessed from any computer, laptop, tablet or smart phone and is ideal for all bank 
nurses. It enables you to gain access to up to date information regarding professional and practice, 
news and events and Covid-19 information. 
 

We will continue to send out a regular Newsletter on a monthly basis which will include all news, 
updates and information to keep you as informed as possible.  
 

From our previous survey we received valuable insights from staff and we will use your feedback to 
implement changes that positively impact our service. 
 

We will be sending out a further survey to all Bank Staff and this will be an opportunity to provide 
further feedback and to raise any concerns. 
 

2022 Pay Arrears 

 

 
The new Agenda for Change pay rates were 
recently issued by the Scottish Government which 
are effective from 1 April 2022.  
 

As the new rates of pay are effective from 1 April 
2022, there are now nine months or forty weeks 
of arrears of pay due, and Payroll Services have 
started working on these with the aim of making 
payment for all weekly paid Bank Staff on Friday 
24th February 2023.  

 

HEPMA 
 

For urgent HEPMA support log a call via the I.T 

Service Desk by phoning #650 internally or 0345 

612 5000 externally. 

For HEPMA (Hospital Electronic Prescribing and 
Medicines Administration), SOP’s, LearnPro, top 
tips and short training videos, please go to the 
HEPMA StaffNet page by clicking on the link below: 
HEPMA (scot.nhs.uk) 
 
For non-urgent clinical/ward queries, you can 
contact the HEPMA Pharmacy Team on 
nhsggc.hepma@ggc.scot.nhs.uk (this email is not 
monitored 24/7) 
 
You will require a NHS Computer login to gain 

access to HEPMA, if you do not have access to an 

NHS Computer please contact – 

staffbankservicedelivery@ggc.scot.nhs.uk  

mailto:staff.bank@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.nhsggc.scot/staff-recruitment/hrconnect/staff-banks/nursing-and-midwifery-staff-bank/
http://www.staffnet.ggc.scot.nhs.uk/Corporate%20Services/eHealth/eHT/Pages/HEPMA.aspx
mailto:nhsggc.hepma@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
mailto:staffbankservicedelivery@ggc.scot.nhs.uk


Supporting Staff Working Through the Night 
 

Due to the generosity of the NHSGGC Endowments Committee we have been able to reduce the 

price of a meal to just £1 for staff working through the night. The food is available from the following 

Vending Machines:  

Glasgow Royal Infirmary (GRI)  

- Campsie Dining Room, which is also the current R&R Hub for the Queen Elizabeth Building  

- Jubilee Building, Ground Floor Main Corridor at A&E, next to the lifts  

- Surgical Block, Ground Floor. 

 

Queen Elizabeth University Hospital (QEUH) 

- 1st Floor Restaurant (seating area), which services Accident and Emergency  

- Main Building Level 2, which services Theatres  

- RHC – Ground Floor Atrium  

- Langlands  

- Neuro – Ground Floor  
 

Royal Alexandra Hospital (RAH)  

- Main Entrance, which services Accident and Emergency  

- Dining Room, which is the current location of the R&R Hub  
 

Inverclyde Royal Hospital (IRH)  

- Main Atrium which services Accident & Emergency   

This offer is available from 10pm – 5am, 7-days per week, all the machines will take either coins or 

payment by card. 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for all of your hard work and 
dedication during another challenging winter.  The shifts you work are 
making a real difference and I am truly grateful for your ongoing 
support. Thank you in particular if you have agreed to support our 
additional services over the winter. 

These past (almost!) 3 years have been challenging for everyone, 
but your resilience, compassion, and commitment to your patients 
have been truly inspiring. It is because of your dedication and 
hard work that we have been able to provide the highest level of 
care to those who need it most. 

Thanks again,  
Neil McGhie,  
Staff Bank Manager 

Is there something we 
should know? 

 
We welcome your input for topics 
to cover or news to share and are 
always working to improve our 
communication. 
 
If you think there is a topic we 
should be covering or a site or 
service that we can profile please 
let us know by leaving us your 
suggestions via this link -  
Newsletter Feedback  

 

Get in touch 

We are ready to answer your calls and emails from 8am until 8.30pm every day of the week. 
We will also text and email you where we have key shifts to fill. 
Employee on Line (EOL) remains your first point of contact allowing you to view and book shifts from 
your phone, tablet or laptop. 
Our contact number is 0141 278 2555 and our email is staff.bank@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/dkYTwgaBXN

